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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Todd Colquitt, Director of Business Advocacy, Lt. Governor’s Office, Ohio 

Common Sense Initiative 

FROM:   Kimberley Wells, Division Counsel, Ohio Division of Real Estate and 

Professional Licensing, on behalf of Anne M. Petit, Superintendent 

DATE:  November 26, 2018  

RE:   CSI Review – OAC 1301:5 Five Year Rule Review 

 

Thank you for reviewing the Ohio Department of Commerce, Division of Real Estate and    

Professional Licensing’s, 5-year rule review of Ohio Administrative Code Chapter 1301:5. 

 Based upon your conclusion, we will be moving forward with the formal filing of this rule 

package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.  

If you have questions, you may reach me directly at 614-466-5032. 

Thank you for your work. 
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